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Comments: I am a veteran and a member of the Heroes Project who has participated in the annual Mt Baldy

climb.  The Heroes Project annual hike serves as great example of how to enjoy the beauty of Mt. Baldy forest

area is a safe and secure manner.   I have seen for myself first hand how the Heroes Project organization has

enhanced the lives of veterans and their family's by conducting these events.  I believe there are no detrimental

environmental affects to the proposed site, on the contrary I believe the Heroes Project at Icehouse Canyon

(#62990) will only serve to benefit the Mt. Baldy Forest area for all hikers from all walks of life.  I highly endorse

the proposal and hope the US Forestry Service will allow the permit to be issued.


